
 
PPE Flowchart for accessing supplies 
For BSOL CCG Funded providers 

 
 

Dear providers, please use the flowchart below to assist you with the supply of 
PPE equipment: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For FAQ’s and up to date guidance please go to: 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/homepage/352/covid-19_coronavirus_-_information_for_care_providers 

If you continue to experience difficulties 

contact the National Supply Distribution line 

on 0800 915 9964 or email 

supplydistributionservice@nhsbsa.nhs.uk 

 

If you are still unable to resolve your 

PPE supply issues, please contact: 

a. For Care homes/hospice – 0121 466 6488 or 

email covid-19.ppe@bhamcommunity.nhs.uk 

 

b. For Home support/supported living/Extra 
Care/Shared Lives/Personal Assistant – email 
PPEstock@birmingham.gov.uk 

 

STEP 
1 
 

In the first instance please attempt to 
source PPE equipment via your usual 
suppliers 

 

STEP 
2 
 

STEP 
3 
 

STEP 
4 
 

Only resort to this step if all other options have 
been attempted with no success.  
Email the CCG at: 
nhsbsolccg.ldjct.duty@nhs.net 
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